
From: veronica watts  
Sent: 24 August 2023 09:47 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
 
 
From veronica watts: former shop worker in Bloomsbury 
 
I wish to register an objection to the revised plans for the 
redevelopment of the Travelodge site, application 2023/2510/P and 
2023/2653/L. 
 
Camden Council produced an expensive booklet campaigning in the fight 
to save Bloomsbury   from the threat of redevelopment for the British 
Museum Library. All of the reasons the council put forward for the 
protection of Bloomsbury still hold good and I urge them to hold true to 
them and refuse permission for this development which is completely 
out of scale with the area. 
 
I append the Bloomsbury Association's considered objections as I agree 
with all of them.  
 
The Council has a responsibility for housing in the area and should try 
and give a lead to developers   for buildings for this use. Unlike housing 
stock office spaces are still lying vacant in the area. The cityscape must 
be kept within human scale of the area. 
 



 
                                      
 


